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HomeSafe Alliance Wins Contract to Modernize Moving Process for 

U.S. Armed Forces and Their Families 

HOUSTON – HomeSafe Alliance, LLC announced today that it was awarded the Global 
Household Goods Contract (GHC) by the U.S. Transportation Command 
(USTRANSCOM) to become the exclusive household move management service 
provider for the U.S. Armed Forces and for Department of Defense civilians and their 
families.  

"We are honored to partner with the military community around the globe,” said Alan 
Thompson, HomeSafe CEO. “Combining our HomeSafe Connect advanced digital 
solution and global program management expertise, we will dramatically improve the 
relocation experience for our service members, civilians and their families. Our solution 
will significantly expand and reward quality performance and is an important catalyst in 
the transformation of the military household goods moving industry.” 

HomeSafe is an organization dedicated to providing fast, easy, efficient relocation 
experiences using cutting-edge technology. Under the GHC contract, HomeSafe will 
integrate secure electronic services to improve the domestic and international relocation 
process for military personnel and their families. Such services will include 24-hour 
personalized customer service, a customized electronic dashboard to track one’s 
progress in the move process, a digitized inventory of all household items and more. 

These innovative electronic services will build on the proven global logistics services 
expertise of HomeSafe, which is dedicated to making every move better than the last. 
For more information, visit www.homesafealliance.com.  
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